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Summary:

This document is a telegram from the Albanian Ambassador in Baghdad, Ulvi Lulo, to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Albania dealing with the preparation of the upcoming
conference of non-aligned countries. The ambassador writes that there are disputes
among the leaders of the non-aligned states on the location of the conference. Nasser,
Nehru and Castro ask for the conference to take place on the territory of their respective
countries. In addition, Nehru requests that certain neutral Western countries such as
Sweden, Austria, and Switzerland, should participate in the conference. According to
Lulo, these Western countries are supporters of American policy.
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